
Elsecar Holy Trinity C.E. Primary Academy 

 
Our School, Our Church, Our Community 

 Church Street, Elsecar, Barnsley, S74 8HS 
01226 743008 

 
Headteacher: Mr. S. Silverwood 

 

Friday, 14th July 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  End of Year Treat 
 
As an end of year treat, we have arranged to hire a bouncy castle for the day on Tuesday, the 18th July.   
 
We are aware of the weather forecast for next week and so in the event of rain, this will unfortunately 
need to be cancelled. 
 
Each year group will take it in turns to have some time out of class and have fun with their friends. 
 
If you do not want your child to make use of the bouncy castle, please email s.silverwood@smat.org.uk by 
Monday, 17th July. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Upton and the School Council 
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